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Harrisonburg Police Investigates Bank Robbery 
 

HARRISONBURG, VA – The Harrisonburg Police Department is currently investigating a bank robbery 

that occurred today just after 3 p.m. at the BB&T Bank located at the corner of Virginia Avenue and Mt 

Clinton Pike. 

The suspect left the bank with an undisclosed amount of money. He is described as a white male, 
wearing blue jeans, a grey hooded sweatshirt with the hood pulled over his face and wearing a 
black mask.  
 
The male fled the scene in a white 2000 to 2010 Ford Expedition with tan trim. The vehicle was last 
seen driving west on Mt Clinton Pike after the robbery. 
 
The Harrisonburg Police Department’s Major Crimes Unit is investigating the robbery. 
 
Anyone with information about the identity of the suspect or who has information regarding the 
robbery is encouraged to contact the Major Crimes Unit at (540) 437-2640. To remain anonymous 
contact Crime Solvers at (540) 574-5050 or text “HPD” plus their tip to CRIMES (274637). 
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     Stock photos, not actual vehicle. 
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